
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have previously owned/ 
gently used brass, strings, or 

woodwind musical instruments 

and would like to donate 

Join us to support the  

West Contra Costa Unified School District 
 

VISUAL AND 
PERFORMING ARTS 

All instruments welcome! 
Please contact Patrick Martin at the Visual Performing Arts 

Department for any questions: 

510-307-4503 
 


